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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:10 PM
To: 'eric sorensen'
Subject: RE: rate increases

Good morning Mr. Sorensen, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: eric sorensen [mailto:essorensen46@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:13 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: rate increases 
 
My name is Eric Sydney Sorensen. My wife is Linda Christiana Sorensen. We are both age 70. We live at 1039 
Beckley Circle, Venice, Florida 34292.  
The proposed FPL rate increase is unfair and usurious. FPL is a monopoly. There is No competing company. 
We have No choice but to use FPL or live without electric service. This rate hike is a gouge. We live on a fixed 
income. We can't afford such a huge hike in electric expenses. 
Eric S. Sorensen  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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